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Dr. Peter Karth has treated my eye problems in North Bend OR and HB 4130 is 

extreamly important in order for him to continue to provide my eye care!  Please 

encourage all the House Members to support this important bill so I can continue to 

have the best care that I so desperately need. As I’m an 88 year old female and do 

not to go blind because of my Mecular Degeneration! 

 

Thank you you for your immediate attention to this important matter of passing HB 

4130. 

 

Marie Rupert McKeeman 

North Bend, OR 97459 


